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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes the need to better consolidate and coordinate
activities and capacity-building regarding indigenous issues at the country and
regional levels and recommends that UNDP and the United Nations Development
Group inform United Nations resident coordinators, regional directors and United
Nations country teams, and establish inter-agency coordination mechanisms at
those levels.

Comments

The Coordinator of the Second Decade promoted, through the United Nations
Development Group, coordination of field action and the dissemination of the
Decade Programme of Action. A Task Team on Indigenous Issues has been
established by the United Nations Development Group since fall 2006.
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